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Don't want to wait for the mail?
View the current issue of this 

newsletter on the 1st day of each 
month at www.PEELinc.com

Protecting Your Children 
on the Internet

Submitted by Laurie Scott
Just as we try to protect our children from bullies and predators on 

the streets, as parents we need to be doing the same when it comes to 
the Internet.  Before the internet much of our socialization was done 
on the telephone.  We would talk on and on while our parents were 
telling us to get off the phone.  But with the advent of the Internet has 
come online chat as well as popular social networking sites such as 
MySpace and FaceBook, which have provided a totally new way for 
kids to socialize but at the same time exposed them to a new world 
of dangers.  There is no need however to panic, as there are steps you 
can take to greatly reduce any risks.

First, talk to your kids.  There is no software or hardware that 
will better protect your children than you.  Keep computers out of 
children’s bedrooms and in a public area of the home.  Kids should 
not be talking to people online that they don’t know in person.  They 
should enhancing existing relationships, not creating new ones online.  
Never should your child give out personal information such as a phone 
number, address, birthday, school, etc.

Netsmartz.org is a fabulous site run by the National Center for 
Missing and Exploited Children; they have lots of material for both 
parents and kids from K – High School.  An excellent tool is their 
“Internet Safety Pledge” that you and your child can read together and 
sign as an agreement between you.  For younger kids there are kid-
safe web browsers such as “MyKidsBrowser” and “Kidzui”.  There 
are tools such as NetNanny and CyberSitter that can be installed on 
a computer to limit what programs can be run and what sites can be 
visited (be advised that clever teens seem to figure ways around them).  
OpenDNS is a free service that you can use to transparently control 

access for all computers in your home 
(though it does require a little technical 
knowledge to fully implement).

You tell your children not to talk 
to strangers and never get into a car 
with a stranger, using the same caution 
regarding strangers on the internet is a 
great first step in allowing your kids to 
enjoy the richness the Internet has to 
offer while minimizing the risks. 

The Texas Rose Of Tralee
Wants To Send You On A

Trip To Ireland!

   The Texas Rose of Tralee is an organization that hosts 
the annual Texas Rose of Tralee Selection and Gala.  There, 
a single young lady of Irish descent, (ages 18–27) is selected 
to be the “Texas Rose of Tralee”.  This young lady goes on to 
represent the Texas Irish community in Tralee, Ireland at the 
International Rose of Tralee Festival. Interested? 

Contact us at jmnelon@tx.rr.com or 972-208-1069  
Could you be our next Texas Rose?
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Emergency ..................................................................................... 911
Sheriff's Dept. ............................................................... 713-221-6000
Center Point Energy - Customer Service (Gas) .............713-659-2111
Cy-Fair Fire Dept ........................................................................... 911
Cy-Fair Hospital ............................................................ 281-890-4285
Animal Control ............................................................. 281-999-3191
Center Point (Street lights) ............................................ 713-207-2222
Library ........................................................................... 281-890-2665
NW Harris County MUD #29  ...................................... 713-983-3602
Aquasource ................................................................... 713-983-3604
Post Office ..................................................................... 713-937-6827
Reliant Energy - Residential Electirc ............................ 713-207-7777
SCS Management Services, Inc. ................................... 281-463-1777
Comcast Cable/Communications .................................. 800-266-2278
Waste Management/Trash Pick Up ............................... 713-686-6666

Important Numbers

President .................................................... Kevin Swicegood
Vice President ...............................................Kevin McClard
Treasurer ....................................................Sreehari Gorantla
Secretary ...........................................Gerri Rougeau-Eubank
Director ...............................................................David Petty

Windermere Lakes HOA
2007 Board of Directors

All Board members and Committees
can be contacted at www.windermerelakes.net

Committees:
Lake ................................................................................ TBA
Social .................................................................Bill Wentzell
Communication .................................Gerri Rougeau-Eubank
Landscape ..................................................Sreehari Gorantla
Finance ........................................................................... TBA
Architectural Control/Deed Restrictions  ..........Nick Nguyen
Security ...............................................................David Petty
Recreational Facilities ................................. Dianne Wentzell

WE NEED ADDITIONAL VOLUNTEERS FOR OUR COMMITTEES!
If you are interested in participating with us, please contact us at www.
windermerelakes.net for more details. This is a great way to meet your 
fellow neighbors and to help make our Windermere Lakes community a 
better place to live.

Article Submissions
If you would like to submit an article or any information for 
the Windermere Lakes Newsletter, you may do so by sending 
the information to newsletter@windermerelakes.net. This 
information should include your name. All information should 
be received no later than the 9th of the month and is subject to 
editorial approval as well as space limitations.

Editor
  .......................................... newsletter@windermerelakes.net
Publisher
 Peel, Inc. ........................ www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
 Advertising ........ advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Newsletter Information

•	 Bunions • Hammertoes • Heel Pain
•	 Ingrown Nails • Corns, Calluses
•	 Injuries • Sport Injuries • Children
•	 Diabetic Foot Care • Orthotics
•	 Fractures of the Foot & Ankle

Have No
Insurance?
We Will Work

With You!

Dr. Judith E. Rubin,
Podiatrist/Foot Specialist

* Diplomate, American Board of Podiatric Surgery
* Board Certified in Foot & Ankle Surgery
* Fellow American College of Foot & Ankle Surgery
* Certified Wellness Educator

North Cypress Medical Center
21216 N.W. Frwy., Ste. 240

281-955-5500

• 3D State-of-the art Walking Analysis
• Certified in Endoscopic Heel Surgery, Ossatron Non-Invasive

Heel Spur Surgery, & Laser Surgery For Warts
• Alternative Medicine

www.DrRubinFootWellness.com
Serving the Houston Area 24 Years

The Foot Wellness Center
Named one of

Houston’s top Doctors
by H Texas Magazine

Houston’s top Doctors

NEIGHBOR TO NEIGHBOR

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Windermere Lakes Community Newsletter 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, 
print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial 
use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty 
of law without written or expressed permission from the Windermere Lakes Homeowners 
Association and Peel, Inc. The information in the newsletter is exclusively for the private use 
of Windermere Lakes residents only. 

For Sale:  Patio Furniture - 60”x42” Ceramic Mosaic Bar 
Height Table and Four (4) Vehice Barstools. Orig Cost $2000., 
will sell for $1200. (purchased 10/07) Contact  Phil Meyer  281-
467-9028, 281-894-8381 -  Windermere Resident

For Sale: Toy Train Set with Table and built-in storage drawers.  
Seldom used, very nice. Purchased Sam’s- approx 2 Yrs Ago. 
Excellent Condition  $100.00. Patricia Garza  832,237-3175 
- Windermere Resident

Have something to sell or want to give away?? The homeowners 
of Windermere Lakes can place their personal ads for free in 
our newsletter! Contact us at newsletter@windermerelakes.
net and we will contact you to obtain all the information so 
we can make it a win-win situation for everyone!
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Your heating system has been sleeping since last winter!
That’s the problem… Rust, scale, and “gunk” build up… Fittings can come loose… Damper 
doors don’t shut well and your comfort suffers…
Energy dollars are wasted… Worse, carbon monoxide leaks can occur. Families die each year 
from this silent killer.
Here’s the solution… Let A-Plus Mechanical Services, Inc. treat you to the most complete tune-
up available!
It includes:
• 22-point “Energy Squeezer” tune-up. ($79 value) The best!
• Safety Check ($49 value) We’ll scout for safety hazards.
• Free Indoor Air Filtration analysis ($49 value) for cleaner air.
• Plus much more (because we love giving good service)

That’s $177 of real value for $79
November Savings!!
This month only save an
extra $20! CALL NOW!

281-970-5200

$59
(Each System)

$79

Lone Star College-CyFair - November Perspective
In an effort to provide you with important information about Lone 

Star College-CyFair “Perspective” was developed. This column 
provides the latest information about news and events. Here is a 
sampling of what’s going on:

Save the Dates for Art, Music, Theatre and Vocal Events
The Bosque Gallery presents the end-of-the-semester LSC-CyFair 
Fall Student Art Exhibition Nov. 19 – Dec. 4 with a reception Nov. 20 
Go to CyFair.LoneStar.edu/bosquegallery for hours and information. 
The Theatre Department presents a hilarious, poignant, endearing 
and Tony award-winning play, “The Laast Night of Ballyhoo” Nov. 
13 – Nov. 23. Next month features String Orchestra and Jazz Band 
concerts, Dec. 1 and Dec. 3 respectively as well as “Messiah – A 
Sacred Oratorio” Dec. 5 and Dec. 6. For tickets and information call 
281-290-5201or go to CyFair.LoneStar.edu/boxoffice.

Free Fall Film Series Concludes This Month
The Cinema WOW! Film Series, offered as individual continuing 
education Film Appreciation classes, includes an engaging discussion 
after the movie. November films include “Rainmaker” Wednesday, Nov. 
5; “Caine Mutiny” Saturday, Nov. 15 (at LSC-Fairbanks Center) and 
“Buena Vista Social Club” Wednesday, Nov. 19. Registration is available 
online as well as at the film events, which are open to the community at 
no charge. For information, go to CyFair.LoneStar.edu/filmseries.

L.I.F.E. Lessons in November
The Learning, Inspiration, Fellowship and Enrichment (L.I.F.E.) 
programs are free and held Wednesdays at 10 a.m. in the Lone Star 
College-CyFair Branch Library (Room 131.) In November, learn 
about amazing medical breakthroughs with Baylor College of 
Medicine’s Tony Elam Nov. 5; get a tour of Native American culture 
in movies Nov. 12 and see hands-on demonstrations of geotagging 
Nov. 19. Call the library at 281-290-3213 for L.I.F.E. program 
information or go online to CyFair.LoneStar.edu/library. 

Register for Mini-mester and Spring Semester Classes 
Catch up or get ahead this holiday season! Take a mini-mester 
course in December or register early for spring. Phone and online 
registration begins Nov. 10 with on campus registration set Nov. 
24.  Mini-mester classes begin Dec. 15. Mini-mester courses range 
from criminal justice, philosophy, sociology and ethics, to algebra, 
history, government and communications. Spring semester classes 
begin Jan. 12, 2009.  Lone Star College-CyFair provides a variety 
of options such as weekend, evening, distance learning and even 
hybrid (part on campus instruction and part online learning) courses. 
For information, call 281-290-3200 or 832-782-5000 or go online 
to CyFair.LoneStar.edu.
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We Challenge What You Pay For Electricity!
If SparkPowerBank isn’t your current electricity provider…chances are you're paying too much!

I’m Texas Energy Analyst Alan Lammey. Maybe you’ve heard me on the radio talking about the 
market forces that drive energy prices. I’m here to tell you that you’re not stuck paying those high 
prices to big electric companies anymore! Stop it.

Why pay more than you have to? Those days are over!

Why would you want to go with an electric provider that charges you more, when you can go to
www.sparkpowerbank.com and pay far less for the same electricity?

SIGN-UP ONLINE

TODAY!

Please choose "Newsletter Ad" as your referral on the SparkPowerBank.com website.

Make sense?

www.sparkpowerbank.com

Brandon Vick Memorial Run-4-Fun to be held on November 7, 2008 
The Brandon Vick Memorial Fun-4-Fun will be held on November 7 

at Cypress Christian School. This event is dedicated in loving memory 
of Brandon Vick who passed away suddenly in the summer of 2003.   
Brandon would have been a senior this year. 

 “Brandon’s education at Cypress Christian School began in 1998.  
Brandon loved the Lord, loved his family, loved his school, and loved 
his friends.  Whatever Brandon did, he did with all his heart, as was 
the case with the Run-4-Fun, year after year,” said Brandon’s parents, 
Dale and Celeste Vick.

“At the end of his 6th grade year, Brandon came home with a heavy 
heart and asked our family to pray for his friend who might not be able 
to attend school the following year due to financial reasons.  Brandon 
was a very compassionate person. In keeping with his prayer, a fund 
was initially set up to assist with tuition needs in these situations.”

Cypress Christian School continues to keep Brandon’s memory 
alive through the Brandon Vick Memorial Run-4-Fun.  Proceeds 
from this event have blessed the elementary school with items from 
their “wish list.”  In addition, 10% goes towards tuition assistance 
for elementary students in need.  

Proceeds from Run-4-Fun have provided the following items 
over the years:

• Elementary Computer Lab
• Library Enhancements
• Music Department Enhancements
• Art Department Enhancements
• Playground Equipment
• Technology upgrades
• New Televisions and Stand for the Classroom 
• Cable and Wiring for the Classrooms                           
• Playground Enhancements/ Playground Shade Structure
• Projectors for the Classrooms
• Laminating Machine
• Die Cut Machine and Various Stamps
• Elementary Performances and Competitions
• Teacher Classroom Supply Vouchers
• Map Rails
• Artwork Display Strips for Hallways

For more information on this event or how you can contribute to this fund, contact Jody Pollos at 281-770-5326 or Jody.Pollos@CypressChristian.
org.  Donations can be made on-line via the school’s website at www.CypressChristian.org under the “Support CCS” tab “On-line donations.”
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Let me help your child succeed in school 

I can assist your student with  SAT, ACT, PSAT, 
French, German, Language Arts, Literature, 

ESL, Math[up to 5th grade], TAKS, short-term 
projects and homework assignments.

Seasoned former teacher with:
• Degree in languages from Sorbonne University 

[France]
• Degree in English and History from Sydney 

University [Australia]
• Experience with the A Beka system

All grade levels welcome
Flexible hours 

Students with learning difficulties are welcomed!

CALL CHRISTINE AT
(713) 885-6590

TUTOR 
FOR HIRE:

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Cypress Assistance Ministries
11202 Huffmeister

281-955-7684
www.cypressassistance.org

Donations Needed
Angels’ Attic Christmas Room is now open. 

The Christmas Room will be overflowing 
with one-of-a-kind Christmas tree ornaments, 
decorative accessories for the home, personal gift 
items and jewelry. Come find that one-of-a-kind 
gift for your family and friends. Funds received 
through the resale shop help support the ministry 
services and Food Pantry at CAM.

To brighten the holidays for a family in 
our community, please consider donating the 
following items to be used for Thanksgiving 
Food Baskets. 

• Turkeys
• Canned sweet potatoes/yams
• Dressing mixes
• Canned pumpkin
• Evaporated milk
• Cake mixes and frosting

Donations of paper towels, toilet paper, 
diapers, and shampoo would also be greatly 
appreciated.

Cypress Assistance Ministries (CAM), 
located at 11202 Huffmeister, exists to 
provide a safe place for individuals or 
families to tell their story and be offered some 
measure of hope during difficult times. For a 
description of all our services and volunteer 
opportunities, please see our Web site, www.
cypressassistance.org.

Donations to Cypress Assistance Ministries 
can be made Monday through Wednesday 
from 10AM – 6PM and Thursday through 
Saturday from 10AM – 3 PM. 

If you need further information, please give 
us a call at 281-955-7684 and ask for Kelly.

Pumpkin Pie 
Recipe

Ingredients
1 can pumpkin    1 cup brown sugar 
2 eggs, beaten     ¼ tsp. cloves
1 t. salt    ½ tsp. ginger
2 t. cinnamon    ½ tsp. allspice
1 can evaporated milk

Directions
Combine and mix well. Pour into pie 

crust. Bake at 425° for 15 minutes; then 
350° for about 45 minutes.

If you would like to submit  YOUR 
recipe, email it to articles@peelinc.com.
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Advertising Information 
Please support the businesses that advertise in the Windermere 
Lakes Community Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make 
it possible for all Windermere Lakes residents to receive the 
monthly newsletter at no charge. No homeowners association 
funds are used to produce or mail the newsletters. If you would 
like to support the newsletter by advertising, please contact our 
sales office @ 512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com. The 
advertising deadline is the 10th of each month for the following 
month's newsletter.

Teenage Job Seekers
  Baby Pet Yard
Name Age Sit Sit Work Phone
Anderson, Allee .................. • .................................. 281-970-5208
Soni, Pratima ...................... • .......713-443-3069 or 281-970-3731
Adrian Do*+ ...... 15 ........... • .................................. 713-505-6194

*-CPR Training +-First Aid Training

Attention Teenagers 
The Teenage Job Seekers listing service is offered free of charge 
to all Windermere Lakes teenagers seeking work. Submit your 
name and information to newsletter@windermerelakes.net by the 
9th of the month!

NOT AVAILABLE ONLINE

Classified Ads
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) 
run at no charge to Windermere Lakes residents, limit 30 words, 
please e-mail newsletter@windermerelakes.net
Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) 
are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office @ 
512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors 
and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, Inc. is not 
responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. The publisher 
also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with this publication. All warranties 
and representations made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any 
such claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure 
to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher assumes 
no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, except as 
limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of misinformation, a 
printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or consequential damages, 
inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other liabilities from failure to publish, or from 
failure to publish in a timely manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing
Publishing community newsletters since 1991

 1-888-687-6444 www.PEELinc.com

Support This 
Neighborhood 

Newsletter.

Advertise your business
to your neighbors.

Kelly Peel
Sales Manager

512-989-8905
kelly@PEELinc.com

9516 Jones Rd
@ West Rd

 281-897-9518
Serving the surrounding area since 1990

any service
One coupon per client.

Not valid on gift card purchase.

$500 OFF
Hours

Tues.-Fri.  9am-7pm
Sat.  8am-5pm

Now Hiring!

• Massages • Haircuts • bareMinerals
• Facials • Hi-Lites • dermalogica
• Body Polishes • Manicures • La-Tee-Da!
• Anti-aging Peels • Pedicures • Gift Cards...



Copyright © 2008 Peel, Inc. Windermere Lakes Homeowner's Association Newsletter - November 2008 �

Windermere Lakes

* URGENT CARE *
Extended Hours Clinic
Evenings & Weekends @ the 1960 location

Mon & Tues 8am-8pm
Wed, Thurs, Fri 8am-5pm
Sat 8am-1pm
Sun Noon-3pm

No Appointment Necessary
Most Insurances Accepted

Workers Compensation
Accepting New Patients

Board Certified Physicians in Family 
Practice, Internal Medicine, and Pediatrics 

dedicated to your healthcare needs.

1960

FAMILY PRACTICE
@ THE CORNER OF FM 1960

AND RED OAK

(BEHIND STARBUCKS)
281-586-3888

WWW.1960FP.NET

Copies of these coupons are accepted - Share with family, friends and co-workers.
Valid Through the end of 2008 or while supplies last.

290 Grand Opening Special

FLU SHOT $15.00
TETANUS SHOT $20.00

Walk-Ins Welcome
20320 Northwest Frwy, Ste 500

Houston, Texas 77065
(Turn right before the Fireworks Warehouse)

(Valid at the 290 location only)
281-586-3888

290 Grand Opening Special

$10.00 OFF
Well Woman Exam or 

Physical Exam
(New Patients Only)

20320 Northwest Frwy, Ste 500
Houston, Texas 77065

(Turn right before the Fireworks Warehouse)
(Valid at the 290 location only)

281-586-3888

1960 Urgent Care Walk-In Clinic - $5.00 OFF COPAY
837 FM 1960 West. Ste 105

Houston, Texas 77090
281-586-3888

(Valid at the 1960 location only)

BREAST CANCER AWARENESS - MAMMOGRAM SPECIAL $105.00
Mammogram Services Provided at:

1960 Digital Imaging
837 FM 1960 West. Ste 108

Houston, Texas 77090

Tomball Imaging
24727 Tomball Parkway Ste. 110

Tomball Texas 77375

281-453-7999
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– Nichole Ford

Serving Houston for Three Generations

Complete and Professional Auto Repair Service You Can Rely On

Pick up and Delivery Service available to all residents of Windemere Lakes.
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- Kids Stuff- 

This information was provided by KidsHealth, one of the largest resources online for medically reviewed health 
information written for parents, kids, and teens. For more articles like this one, visit www.KidsHealth.org or www.
TeensHealth.org.  ©1995-2006. The Nemours Foundation

B — bring it to school
A — assists you
C — convenient
K — keeps your stuff organized
P — plain or fancy
A — adjustable
C — can hold lots of books
K — know how to use one?

What does that spell? Backpack!
Backpacks make it easy to carry all of your 

school essentials. Balancing all those books, papers, 
notebooks, binders, and school supplies in your arms 
would be pretty tough without one. And all the little 
zippered pockets and compartments can help keep 
you organized.

But backpacks also can be a real pain. Here’s why: 
They can cause injuries if kids trip over them or hit 
someone with one — accidentally or on purpose. 
They’re heavy so you don’t want one to fall on your 
head or your hand. And heavy backpacks also can 
strain your back. Because backpacks are a fact of kid 
life, let’s talk about backpack safety.

Here are two big backpacking rules:
1. Watch that backpack! Like a disobedient pet, 

backpacks can get away from you sometimes, so keep 
an eye on yours. Keep it out of the way where people 
are walking, such as hallways, the middle aisle on the 
bus, and the walkway between desks in class. You’ll 
also want to watch out for falling backpacks if you’ve 
stored it on the top shelf of your locker. 

2. Check out your blind spot. Before taking your 
pack off or putting it on, take a look out around you 
and behind you. This is what your mom or dad does 
when they back the car out of a parking space. You 
don’t want to back into anyone with your backpack. 
And, of course, don’t try to hit someone with your 
backpack. Loaded down with books, it’s like hitting 
them with a bag of bricks. 

Be Kind to Your Back, Neck, and Shoulders
Sometimes, backpacks can give a kid a backache 

or cause pain in the neck or shoulders. To avoid this, 
follow these rules:
• Use both shoulder straps so you distribute the weight 

evenly. Wearing your backpack on only one shoulder 
may cause you to lean to one side. 

• Stand up straight. If your backpack makes you hunch 
forward or lean to one side, you may be carrying too 
much weight or not using both shoulder straps. 

• Limit the weight. This can be tough because 
sometimes you can't choose to carry fewer books. 
But when you can leave a few books behind, do so. 
Doctors recommend carrying no more than 10% to 
15% of your body weight. For example, if you weigh 
80 pounds, your backpack shouldn't weigh more than 
8 to 12 pounds. 

• Give your back a break. When you can, leave your 
backpack in your locker and carry just what you 
need. 
Talk to your mom or dad if you have problems 

putting your backpack on or taking it off. Also, let a 
parent know if you have any aches, pain, tingling, or 
numbness (no feeling) in your back or arms.

Tips for Using Backpacks
Having the right kind of backpack can reduce 

problems. So if it’s time for you to get a new backpack, 
consider these tips:
• Try a backpack with wheels. (Ask if your school 

allows these first. Because they glide along the floor, 
they can cause tripping). If you choose a traditional 
backpack, pick one with wide, padded straps that 
won't dig into your shoulders. 

• Look for a pack with multiple compartments inside 
so the weight can be distributed more evenly. 

Now you know how to carry your load of books safely. 
Happy backpacking!

Reviewed by: Mary L. Gavin, MD
Date reviewed: September 2007

Backpacks

NOT AVAILABLE ONLINE
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We currently publish newsletters
for the following subdivisions in Houston:

1-888-687-6444

Blackhorse Ranch
 Bridgeland

Coles Crossing
Cypress Mill

Enchanted Valley
Fairfield

Harvest Bend The Village
High Meadow Ranch
Lakes of Fairhaven
Lakes on Eldridge

Lakes on Eldridge North
Lakewood Grove
Legends Ranch

Longwood
Riata Ranch
Steeplechase
Stone Gate

Summerwood
Village Creek
Willowbridge
Willowlake

Willow Pointe
Winchester Country
Winchester Trails
Windermere Lakes
Wortham Villages

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing
Publishing community newsletters since 1991

www.PEELinc.com

Kelly Peel, Sales Manager
kelly@PEELinc.com

HARCO
INSURANCE
SERVICES 

10777 Northwest Freeway, Suite 800     Houston, Tx.  77092  
Tel:  713-681-2500          www.harco-ins.com

 

• Automobile /  Homeowners / Flood Insurance 
• Personal Umbrella Liability 

HARCO
INSURANCE
SERVICES 

Contact:  Kathey Hoffmaster  x240
Gerri Rougeau, Windermere Lakes Resident 

Advertise 
Your Business Here

888-687-6444

Holiday Pet Tips
Submitted by Melissa Todd

 As you celebrate the season, it’s important to keep your furry 
friends safe and stress-free.  
 Household changes and activity can be very hard on pets.

• Be careful with holiday decorations.  Many plants and berries 
(poinsettias, mistletoe, ivy and holly to name a few) can be 
toxic to pets.  Also be careful where you hang ornaments and 
decorations…the higher the better!

• Gatherings of people and holiday parties can frighten animals.  
Plan a safe place for them to retreat too when company arrives 
or when Halloween doorbells are ringing.

• Holiday leftovers can 
wreak havoc with your 
pet’s digestive system.  
This is especially true 
with older pets.  Turkey 
drippings, poultry bones 
and chocolate can all 
result in a trip to the 
emergency vet. 
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Meet Our Team

Huong T Le, MD 
Quoc Le, MD

Alex Nguyen, MD
Blandina Sison, MD

Marian Allan, MD
Anthony Yee-Young, MD

Diana Malone, MD 
Shital Patel, MD

Heidi Nashed, MD
Teresa Saldana-Falcon, DO

Luz Marquez, MD
Jennifer Dong, MD

Tami Berckenhoff, PA-C
Brandi Valenzuela, PA-C

Sydney Payne, PA-C

Our physicians at 1960 Family Practice are using the latest and most advanced technology
to diagnose and treat your medical conditions.  We perform routine physicals, well woman
exams including pap, pilot/flight physicals and well child exams.  Our doctors are board
certified in Family Practice, Internal Medicine and Pediatrics. We have experience of 20+
years in the medical field.  We look forward to providing our patents with excellent services
at our new location as well as maintaining our current care in the 1960 area. For those
patients living in the 290 area, we encourage you to schedule appointments at our second

location.         *NEW LOCATION AT HWY 290* 

(281) 586-3888

Office Hours:

Mon-Tues    8am-8pm

Wed,Thurs,Fri    8am-5pm

Saturday    8am-1pm

Sunday  Noon-3pm

290 Location: Mon-Fri     8am-5pm

FAMILY PRACTICEFAMILY PRACTICE

837 FM 1960 West Ste 105
Houston, Texas 77090

(Right behind Starbucks @ Red Oak)

20320 Northwest Frwy Ste 500
Houston, Texas 77065

(turn right at the Firework Warehouse)

DONT GET CAUGHT WITH THE FLU!!!!
FLU SEASON STARTS IN OCTOBER AND CAN LAST WELL INTO LATE SPRING!!!

      COMPASSION CARING        DEDICATION        SERVICE

SERVICES OFFERED AT 1960 FAMILY PRACTICE 
Physicals

Well Woman Exams

Diabetes

Hypertension

Heart Disease

Lung Disease

PLEASE CALL 281-586-3888
FOR AN APPOINTMENT.

WE ARE LOCATED AT
20320 Northwest Frwy # 500

Houston , Texas 77065
(turn right at the fireworks stand)

Sleep Disorders

Workmans Comp

Hormone Therapy

Cancer Screening

Gastrointestinal Disease
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